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18 December 2017 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
 

 Remaining  December diary dates:- 

Monday 18th December 9.30am – P.1 catchment parents visit 
11.15am – P.3 Nativity performance for families 

Tuesday 18th December 9.15am – Room 5 Fairtrade event for families 
Afternoon – P.2 party 

Wednesday 20th December Afternoon – P.1 party 

Thursday 21st December Afternoon – P.7 party 

Friday 22nd December 2.30pm – close  

 
 Christmas ‘Festive Fun’ shows – Well done to all pupils for 

entertaining audiences last week! Our P.3 pupils did a wonderful 
job of performing their Nativity, ‘Fleece is the Word’. You were all 
stars! Thank you to all staff for supporting preparations for the 
shows and a huge thanks to parents/carers for coming along, supporting your 
children and the school. Funds raised help us to fund Christmas parties and other 
activities throughout the year. 

 
 Christmas hampers – well done to all winners:- 

 
  

 
 
 

Arts & Crafts Samuel Thomas 

Italian Stephen Campbell 

Cleaning Rory Brown 

Chocolate Emma Cleugh 

Tea/coffee Ryan Stewart 

Car Jack Goodwill 

Baking Douglas Gallie 

Christmas Campbell McIntyre 

‘For him’ Izzy Chan 

Mexican Fraser Kirkwood 

Sweets Ròs Mcdonald 

Scottish Freya McIntyre 

‘For her’ Ròs Mcdonald 

Gardening Archie brown 



 

 

 Class calendars – there are still some left so we will sell these round the classes 
Wed to Friday this week, £1 each. 

 
 

 Reverse Advent Calendar – We, along with Cambuslang & Rutherglen 
Foodbank are overwhelmed by the number of sadly well needed donations. A van 
was needed yesterday to collect the hundreds of items! We will ensure any further 
items are handed in at the end of the week.Thank you! 
 

 Lost property – there are various unclaimed items in Mr. Woods’ office. We will 
distribute all labelled items by the end of the week and all 
unclaimed, unlabelled items will be taken to a local charity 
shop. Please encourage pupils to claim any lost items. You 
are also welcome to come in to check for any lost items. 

 
 P.1 enrolment – this will take place at the times below, w/c 15th January 2018. A 

copy of the child’s full birth certificate and 2 pieces of identification showing your 
name and address should be brought also. 
 

Monday 15th January 9.15am and 2.15pm 

Tuesday 16th January 2.15pm 

Wednesday 17th January 9.15am 

Thursday 18th January 9.15am and 2.15pm 

Friday 19th January 2.15pm 

 
From all of us at Burnside Primary, we wish you a Happy Christmas and best 
wishes for 2018.We look forward to welcoming everyone back to school on 8th 
January 2018! 
 
 
 

Kind regards, 
 
 
 
Helen McGarvey 
Head Teacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


